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Mary O’Malley and Rob Lupo Dion 

Damai Hill Farm 

19700 NW Adcock Rd 

Yamhill, OR 97148 

 

RE: Fish Screening and Passage Requirement for Oregon Water Resources 

Department Water Right Permit # S-88708  

 

Mary and Rob, 

 

Thank you for contacting the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) 

regarding fish screening and passage at your point of diversion (POD) associated with 

water right application number S-88708 from reservoir R-88697. After application 

review and an onsite inspection, ODFW has determined that native fish are not currently 

or historically present at the location of this permit and application. Therefore, fish 

screening, bypass devices, and fish passage are not required. 

 

Thank you for coordinating with ODFW on this project and if you have any questions, 

please contact me at 971-673-2040. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Monica Blanchard 

Assistant District Fish Biologist  

  

  

   

  

Oregon 
Kate Brown, Governor 

 
 


